
when school resumes in January. 
 

January Newsletter 4’s pm 
School Closing information: 

Our Little Learner’s Preschool, along with Little Learners Child Care, at the 
Lakeview Center are a part of the Emergency Closing Center Notification system. 
We have sent home the Emergency Closing Center flyer with everyone. Our 
school is listed as Little Learners Preschool at Sullivan Center. Generally if 
Hawthorn School District #73 is closed for inclement weather-we are closed.  
 

Don’t forget to register for Winter classes soon.  Classes will start 
when you return in January.  Classes that have not met minimum 
enrollment will be cancelled 3-5 days prior to the start date.  Don’t 
let a favorite class get cancelled because of late enrollment! 
 

We will continue our study of the alphabet with the letters, N, 
S, M, and G.   
 
Reminder- No School on Monday, January 15, Martin Luther 
King Day.  
 
Bring a favorite game on Tues. Jan. 30 to share. 
 
 

 
 

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year everyone! 
 Wednesday, Dec. 20 is our last day of school before Winter Break. 

School will resume on Monday, January 8. 

 
 


